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Declaration Letter 
 
 
 
We would like to declare that we cannot place the FCC ID, FCC 
Logo, IC ID, and Model Name information on conspicuous location 
or external part of the device because of the following reasons; 
 
1.  Device’s dimension is 49 x 31 x 8 mm. Because of this space 

constraints or limitation, it is very difficult to place those 
information on the external part of the device 
 

2.  Since the device is portable product, placing the mentioned 
information will degrade the aesthetic outlook of the device. 

 
 
Your consideration is highly appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 

 
 
 
Doug Bartlett / Chief Technology Officer 
Revolar Inc 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


